6t September 2016
Dear Parents and Carers
Re: Bus Service Changes

We are aware of the recent details of the further issues surrounding the ending of the 360
bus route and the deficiency of appropriate transport from the Eastern Green, Mount Nod
and Bannerbrook areas to Westwood and we have been working to ensure we have
appropriate, effective and viable resolutions in place to ensure pupils can more easily get to
school and can also access after school activities.

We are looking to put a permanent solution in place as quickly as possible to enable children
to get to and from school efficiently and safely.. This is likely to mean a chartered bus
service dedicated for Westwood. This will be a paid service and again would be based on
similar prices charged for public bus routes. In the meantime we will put in place a
temporary minibus service.

In the first instance we would like to know if such a permanent service would be of use to
you, please ring the Mrs Westwell, Head Teachers Personal Assistant on 024 7642 6901 to
advise us of your interest.

One suggested route could be:

Nod Rise to

Unicorn Public House on Alspath Lane to

Eastern Green Road to

Broad Lane to

Sutton Avenue shops to

Banner Lane to

Tanners Lane/Station Avenue junction in Tile Hill village to

Station Avenue then either Torrington Avenue or Charter Avenue to Westwood

We welcome your suggestions for alternative routes and once we have compiled details of
interested pupils we can best assess a route which is mutually acceptable.

Yours sincerely

Ms J Benton



